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KENNETH D. CURRY 
392 WYECLIFF, 22560 WYE ROAD 

SHERWOOD PARK, ALBERTA, CANADA TBA 416 

September 24, 1995 

Hal Verb 
P.O. Box 421815 
San Francisco, California, U.S.A. 94142-1815 

Dear Sir: 

This is regarding your letter(copy attached) and subsequent conversation on 
the telephone. Attached is a copy of a letter sent to John Judge of the 
Coalition on Political Assassinations dated February 11,1995. As a result of this 
letter the notice was published in the April issue of Open Secrets (copy 
attached). 

After reading the book The Lone Star by James Reston Jr. I sent him the 
attached letter requesting information regarding the stetson. Since I had not 
received a reply I talked to him on the telephone on September 14th. He 
stated that he had not received my letter and confirmed that the address was 
correct. He stated that to his knowledge there were no holes in the stetson but 
was convinced that if there were holes in it the stetson would have been turned 
over to the authorities for examination. He does not know if the stetson is still in 
existence. 

I hope that American researchers can get conclusive information on the 
stetson because it is very important. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth D. Curry 



KENNETH D. CURRY 
392 WYECLIFF, 22560 WYE ROAD 

SHERWOOD PARK, ALBERTA, CANADA T8A 4T6 

July 19, 1995 

James Reston Jr. 
4714 Hunt Avenue 
Chevy Chase, Maryland, U.S.A. 20815 

Dear Sir: 

1 have just finished reading your book "The Lone Star" and found it very interesting. I am 
a retired member of the Royal Canadian Mounted Police and have been interested in the 
assassination of President Kennedy and the wounding of Governor John Connally for 
many years. 

After the wounding of Governor Connally his clothes were dry cleaned and eventually 
turned over to the authorities investigating the case. The stetson hat he was holding on 
that day was never turned over or examinedby the authorities. Do iou know if there was 
a bullet hole in the stetson or holes made by fragments of a bullet? Could you also tell me 
if the stetson is still in existence. 

Answers to these questions would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth D. Curry 


